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Comments: Please reconsider The Telephone Gap Project and STOP it from happening. Trees/forests MUST be

preserved to help with climate change, especially old growth forests. Humans and animals need them more that

ever in these days of horrific fragmentation. You know how valuable they are for flood and erosion protection,

which we direly need these days  with such unpredictable weather now. THANKS for ALL your efforts on our

behalf, but we truly do not understand the reasoning for the Telephone gap project.


